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August 2018

Ms Annie Leung
Team Leader
Key Sites Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Email: annie.leung@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Leung

Thank you for your letter of 13 August 2018 requesting comment from the Civil Aviation
Safety Authority (CASA) on a State Significant Development (SSD) application for the
development of the Pitt Street (North) Over Station Development in the City of Sydney
Local Government Area (SSD 8875).

CASA has reviewed the SSD and I am advised that the advice provided to the Sydney
Airport Corporation Ltd on 21 February 2018 remains valid (copy attached).

For more information or to discuss this matter further, please email:
anaa.corro@casa.aov.au.

I trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

^
Caroly)i Hutton
Branch Manager
Government and International Relations
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